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FEDERAL BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE

CERTIFIED
AND SECONDARY EDUCATION 1 /
H-8/4, ISLAMABAD ,,
No. 2-13/ELECTION/HSSC/MEETINGS/FBISE/2024/437 Dated: 10-12-2024

The Principals,
All Affiliated Colleges in Pakistan

Subject: NOTIFICATION OF BOG ELECTION

g
Dear Principals,

I am writing to inform you that the Federal Board of Intermediate and Secondary Education

(FBISE) has initiated the election process for Board of Governors (BoG) members at the

college level.

We are pleased to announce that the BOG election will be held on January 16, 2025. The

voting process will be conducted online, and all principals can cast their vote by completing
two step proeess through our website (www.fbise.edu.pk) under the heading "BoG Election".

We look forward to your participation in this important process.

(DR. BASHIR KHAN YOUSAFZAI)
SECRETARY AND RETURNING OFFICER
FEDERAL BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE
& SECONDARY EDUCATION ISLAMABAD
Tel No. 051-9269502
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